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Kindly circulate to all priests and deacons. Thank you very much.

14 January 2021

To: Parish Priests and House Superiors of Religious Institutes / Societies of
Apostolic Life / Personal Prelature

Dear Reverend Father / Brother / Sister,

We attach for your perusal the “Note on Ash Wednesday: Distribution of Ashes in Time
of Pandemic” released by the Congregation for Divine Worship and the Discipline of
Sacraments on 12 January 2021 (/ink: http://www.cultodivino.va/content/cultodivino/
it/documenti/note/nota-mercoledi-delle-cenere/english.html).

The Chinese version is translated jointly by the Liturgy Commissions of the Regional
Bishops’ Conference of Taiwan, and that of Hong Kong.

God bless.
Office, Diocesan Liturgy Commission



